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Tribunal Procedure Committee

Consultation on possible amendments to the power to set-aside a decision.


Questionnaire
We would welcome responses to the following questions set out in the consultation paper. Please return the completed questionnaire by 7 August 2024 to:

Email: tpcsecretariat@justice.gov.uk 




	Respondent name
	          

	Organisation
	






	Possible amendments to the power to set-aside a decision

Question 1: Do you agree with the proposed changes to clarify that, if and in so far as the rules do not already allow tribunals to set aside decisions of their own initiative, the First-tier Tribunal and Upper Tribunal may exercise a power to set aside a decision on their own initiative in the future? Please give reasons for your answer.






	Comments to question 1:

	Question 2: Do you see any difficulties with making the proposed changes for the future and/or any adverse impact on other areas of tribunal practice or procedure?  If so, how do you consider that such difficulties or adverse impact might be mitigated or resolved?  Do you believe that any transitional provisions are required?













Comments to question 2:





	
[bookmark: _Hlk164024274]Question 3: Do you believe that where a tribunal exercises the power to set aside of its own initiative, it should be required to give the parties notification of that exercise in writing?


	Comments to question 3:










	Question 4: Do you have any other comments?


	Comments to question 4:
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